
Dear Parents/Guardians:

The 2022 Middle School Softball season is set to begin on Monday, March 21, and run

through May 13th. Registration on DragonFly closes on March 30th! The season is

open to 7/8th grade girls from both SMS and CJMS. Practices are scheduled to be

held in the evenings at Sacajawea Middle School

Practices will take place every Monday through Friday with the specific time to be

determined by the coaching staff. Practice times will be communicated to

players/parents prior to the start of the season. There will not be transportation after

school to practices, but there will be transportation provided for out-of-town contests.

Students should come to practices dressed and ready to participate, including bringing

your own equipment and water bottle.

All students in 7/8th grade are required to complete the MSHA Pre-Participation

Physical, Student Athlete Concussion Form, and pay the $80.00 activity fee online

before the first practice. Students will not be allowed to participate until registration and

payment is complete. Forms and instructions can be found on the Middle School

Activities page on the Bozeman School District website.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s middle school activities
coordinator.

Danny Waldo Mark Aamot
SMS Activities Coordinator CJMS Activities Coordinator
p. 406.522.6480 p. 406.600.9112
e.danny.waldo@bsd7.org e. mark.aamot@bsd7.org


